TO: Alan Tandy, City Manager
FROM: Robert E, Johnson
SUBJECT: Shelter Building
DATE: July 10, 1978

It is my opinion that the shelter building has now been
satisfactorily completed.

The grounding work has been installed and the trench
enclosing the ground wire has been patched with concrete,

thus meeting the regulations of the National Electric
Code.
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